
DEPARTMENT OF RELIGION 

Jane Armstrong Furche Application for Travel Funding 

Jane Armstrong Furche, daughter of A. A. Bradford, died in July 2015 and named the TCU 
Department of Religion in her will.  Through her generous bequest, and with equally gracious 
gifts from her children, the department received a substantial endowment in 2017.  Annual 
dividends on the endowment are being used, among other things, to support Religion majors 
who wish to study abroad in one of the programs offered through TCU.  Funds are also 
available to support the travel expenses of Religion majors and minors who wish to present a 
paper at an academic conference, conduct research toward a Religion Honors thesis, or engage 
in other scholarly activities.  

For full consideration, applications for funding in the 2021-22 academic year are due October 
20, 2021, to Dr. Sage Elwell, Chair of the Department of Religion (sage.elwell@tcu.edu).  
Applicants will be notified about award distributions by October 25, 2021.  Further applications 
may be accepted throughout the 2021-22 academic year, so long as funds remain.   

If funding is accepted, a follow-up report (in writing, and possibly at a Chi Delta Mu lunch) 
will be expected.  

To apply, please submit the following: 

Name: 
TCU email address: 
Brief description of how funds would be used, including a statement of need and of other 
possible sources of funding you are pursuing (200-300 words): 

Dates of the anticipated travel: 




